


Dear Mr. Mogilyansky, 
 
I would like to express my gratitude for your noble initiative to help the families of 

former hostages and those who fell victim to the horrible crime that took place in the Russian 
capital. 

 
The grief of those who lost their loved ones is immeasurable, yet we can at least surround 

the relatives of the victims with loving care, help them resolve at least some of the urgent issues 
that they are facing.  It is deeply gratifying to see the heartfelt response to this tragedy by the 
Russian-speaking community in the US, which created a foundation, solely dedicated to raising 
funds for the victims’ families. 

 
It is important that in this hour of need our former countrymen now living in America  

contribute their fair share to overcoming the consequences of this unprecedented act of villainy in 
Moscow, thus supporting the struggle that is as much Russian as it is their own – the common 
struggle of democratic and freedom-loving countries against the evil of international terrorism. 

 
With sincere respect, 
  
   Y. Ushakov 
   (Ambassador of the Russian Federation to the U.S.) 
 
November 4, 2002 


